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Your Secret 

 
Let’s make something ________ together. 
I mean you who are sitting watching this 
video and me. OK? Let’s think of something -
________.  
Not something you would buy. Not something 
trendy. Something ________ and personal. 
Something colourful. Something important. 
Something ________ (maybe for others, but 
not for you). 
Like how excited you were by ________ when 
you were a kid. Like the smell of second-
hand books or something only you can see and 
this will be our secret.  
 
Now, keep your eyes ________ and think of 
this special thing until you’ve counted to 
3. If you’re reading this, your eyes are 
now________. Unless you’ve got some special 
power and can see things behind your closed 
eyes. Or unless you’ve ________ and haven’t 
closed them at all (which isn’t that bad, 
don’t worry) 
(Unless you haven’t even thought of your 
secret)(But I know you did) 
 
Actually, I have seen your secret. It was 
________. Thank you for ________ it with me. 
Did you like it? I did. Now let’s make a 
deal. Let’s take time every day to think of 
a beautiful secret, for instance, when you 
wake up. When you are taking a______. 
Anywhere, anytime. Don’t be scared, you 
are________. Your secret will always 
________ between you and me. 
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Your Secret 
 
Let’s make something different together. 
I mean you who are sitting watching this 
video and me. OK? Let’s think of something 
beautiful.  
Not something you would buy. Not something 
trendy. Something cheerful and personal. 
Something colourful. Something important. 
Something insignificant (maybe for others, 
but not for you). 
Like how excited you were by candies when 
you were a kid. Like the smell of second-
hand books or something only you can see and 
this will be our secret.  
 
Now, keep your eyes closed and think of this 
special thing until you’ve counted to 3. If 
you’re reading this, your eyes are now open. 
Unless you’ve got some special power and can 
see things behind your closed eyes. Or 
unless you’ve cheated and haven’t closed 
them at all (which isn’t that bad, don’t 
worry) 
(Unless you haven’t even thought of your 
secret)(But I know you did) 
 
Actually, I have seen your secret. It was 
wonderful. Thank you for sharing it with me. 
Did you like it? I did. Now let’s make a 
deal. Let’s take time every day to think of 
a beautiful secret, for instance, when you 
wake up. When you are taking a shower. 
Anywhere, anytime. Don’t be scared, you are 
free. Your secret will always stay between 
you and me. 


